
Disaster Recovery Centers to Close in
Observance of Columbus/Indigenous
Peoples’ Day. 
Release Date: October 5, 2022

All Disaster Recovery Centers will be closed on Monday, October 10 in
observance of Columbus/Indigenous Peoples’ Day and re-open on Tuesday,
October 11 at 8 a.m.

For recovery center hours and locations, visit
https://egateway.fema.gov/ESF6/DRCLocator

No appointment is necessary to visit a Disaster Recovery Center. Walk-ins are
welcome.

People directly affected by flooding in St. Louis City, St. Louis County and St.
Charles County may visit any recovery center.

For disaster updates from FEMA, follow @FEMAregion7 on Twitter, and turn on
mobile notifications. Visit the disaster webpage at fema.gov/disaster/4665.

For disaster updates from the Missouri State Emergency Management Agency
(SEMA), follow @MOSEMA_ on Twitter, and turn on mobile notifications.
Recovery.MO.gov continues to be a go-to, single source to help Missourians
easily find information and disaster-related resources.
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